
From: Jennie Santos 

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 2:03 PM 

To: CBPFOIA@cbp.dhs.gov 

Subject: FOIA Request: File Number CBP-2017-033315 

Importance: High 

 

Dear FOIA Officer, 

 

I am writing with regard to the status of the above-referenced FOIA request. 

 

Over three months ago I received an interim response with a small  production of documents. Please 

advise regarding the status of the search and any ETA for an additional response and production. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Jennie Santos-Bourne 

Litigation Attorney 

Americans for Immigrant Justice 

3000 Biscayne Blvd., Suite 400 

Miami, FL 33137 

Phone: (305) 570-8925| Fax: (305) 576-6273 jsantos@aijustice.org 
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